
Year 4 Resources which parents can buy  
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At Colindale, we provide all the 
resources your child needs to 
learn in the classroom. 
However, we have suggested a 
number of books, which we 
have carefully chosen, that you 
may like to purchase to help 
with home learning. The books 
are linked to topics your child 
is learning about this academic 
year. These books can only be 
ordered in the first week of 
every new term from the 
school office and paid via your 
ParentPay account. Orders can 
take up to two weeks to be 
delivered. 

 


